
CITY OF NOVATO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS  

NORTHWEST QUADRANT NEIGHBORHOOD FORM-BASED ZONING CODE  
 

This notice is to inform you that Planning Commission and City Council will review and provide feedback to staff on the 
proposed zoning code changes for the Northwest Quadrant neighborhood.  These changes have been proposed to 
stimulate new investment in, while protecting the character of, your neighborhood. 

PLANNING COMMISSION HEARING:  Monday, April 3, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. at Novato City Hall, 
901 Sherman Avenue 
The Planning Commission will review and provide recommendations to the City Council on the proposed zoning code 
changes. 

CITY COUNCIL HEARING:  Tuesday, May 9, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. at Novato City Hall,               
901 Sherman Avenue 

The City Council will review and provide direction on the proposed zoning code changes. 

For more info, on the Northwest Quadrant planning and zoning, please go to novato.org/northwestquad or call 
415.899.8938, or e-mail bbrown@novato.org. 

Date: 03/24/17 


